
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, June 24, 2014

Council Session

Item G-3

Approving Appointments of Kelli Arens and Edward Meedel and 
the Re-Appointments of Rebecca Rosenlund and Alan Lepler to the 
Library Board
Mayor Vavricek has submitted the appointments of Kelli Arens and Edward Meedel to replace Karl 
Kostbahn and Nancy Jones and the re-appointments of Rebecca Rosenlund and Alan Lepler to the 
Library Board.  The appointments would become effective July 1, 2014 upon approval by the City 
Council and would expire on June 30, 2018.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jay Vavricek
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